Ginger Thomas

From: Julie Allen [sjhallen @earthlink.net]
Sent: Tuesday, January 06, 2009 10:15 AM
To: gingerthomas; rogerowens

Cc: Shirley Few

Subject: lighting

Hi Ginger and Roger,

I spoke with Joe this morning about lighting the sanctuary at night. Iknow this may come up at the trustees meeting today. He has
not heard back from electrician yet . Between us - I think he is not pushing it because he thinks it may be too expensive or hard to
install. My whole point was to do something so that the church looks inviting at night. Now it is very dark and depressing. There are
the security lights, but they are not welcoming. I §t}'ll would like to get a price on ligfhting the three big widows from inside so they
Show off outside. If this can't be done economically, maybe a timer can be put on all the exterior door lights (lanterns and breezeway
overheads) so they come on at dark and go off in morning, still leaving on the security lights. With more and more people going
downtown - new theater, bus station, eating, etc - we need to show up. Think about if Duke Chapel was in the dark at night.

Please bring this up at meeting if Joe does not.

Sid

Julie Allen
sjhallen @earthlink.net
Why Wait? Move to EarthLink.




